
 
Thank You to all the families that joined us today- we hope you 

had fun! 
UPDATE: Future events 

Transition Day: Tuesday 1st July. The children will visit their 

new Year 1 class and meet their new teacher.  

 Wednesday 2nd July- a workshop for this programme 

will be running during the Soft Start session.    

Reception Picnic: Wednesday 16th July                       

More information will be given nearer the date.  

Friday 18th July: Reports sent home.   

Forest School -Please ensure your child has a pair of wellies that fit, in 

school.  

             
Sun hats and sun cream -As the weather gets warmer, please put sun 

cream on your child and send them to school with a sun hat (with their 

name).          

            
Water bottles are essential. 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 

Infant & Nursery School 

Reception Weekly Newsletter 

27th June 2025 

Please visit us on our website: 

www.yeadinginf.co.uk 
You will find all useful information, term dates, up & coming events, etc. 

                                                Class teacher’s email addresses: 

Tigger class – tiggerclass1@gmail.com 

                                                 Roo class – rooclass2@gmail.com 

Rabbit class – rabbitclass03@gmail.  

Owl class – owlclass04@gmail.com 
               

                          Whole school attendance week of 

                          16th June – 20th June   94.5% 

                  

                Well done        

               Rabbit &       

                      Owl 

          

 

Class % 

Tigger 95.5 

Owl 97.3 

Rabbit 97.2 

Roo 87.1 

Ruby 90.3 

Amethyst 96.9 

Topaz 99.0 

Amber 95.3 

Diamond 94.3 

Pearl 88.1 

Sapphire 95.6 

Emerald 95.8 

http://www.yeadinginf.co.uk/
mailto:owlclass04@gmail.com


                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
Rhyme of the Week 

 

Reading 

Please make sure you read with your child every day and sign the reading 

record book. Books should be brought to school every day. They will be 

changed every Monday and Thursday, but this will only happen if we can see 

that the books have been read.  

Remember to log into Bug Club! 

 
Focus story for this half term: 

 
https://www.readingzone.com/media/idwccrg4/thestormwhale_extract.pdf 

 

Literacy 

This week the children worked on acrostic poems.   

Next week they will be looking at punctuation.  

Homework – Write your own Summer poem.     
 

Maths 

This week we focused on odd and even numbers.    

Next week we will be looking at double numbers.   

Homework – Recognising odd and even numbers up to 20.    
 

Remember to log into Doodle! 

 
 

 

   

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Thank you, 

The Reception Team 

WORD OF THE WEEK:                                                    

JOYOUS                                                                                                 

 
Question of the week:                                                           

What parts of the world have Summer now? 

https://www.readingzone.com/media/idwccrg4/thestormwhale_extract.pdf

